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After a long pause due to Covid, Sunday Club has been back since the rentrée in September and is led once a month by Daniel and Stéphanie.
The group often consists of 5 to 9 children ranging from 3 to 9 years old.
The session starts with a warm up where we pretend to be different animals from Noah's ark.
We then sing a song we have been preparing with actions to present in church (My God is so Big!)
Then comes the main story time which can either take the form of a short cartoon video, an audio track or simply an adult reading.
We discuss the story together and make it relevant to the different age groups. We sometimes act it out or play a game related to the story.
Since September we've covered the Creation story, Harvest, Christmas, Jesus calming the storm, Jesus calling his first disciples, Palm Sunday and Easter.
The participation is great and we get lots of interesting questions and insights from the children.
We finish the session with an activity sheet and some fruit and water to eat and drink.

If you have children who would be interested in joining Sunday Club, send an email to sundayclub@christchurchlille.fr   and you will be added to the parents' mailing list where we figure out once a month which Sunday suits parents the most!


Daniel Ross
